
February 13, 2015 

Trinia K. Mullins 
ADA/504/508 Coordinator 
Civil Rights Division 
Oklahoma Department of Transportation 
200 NE 21st Street 
Oklahoma City, Ok. 73105 

Re:  Adoption of the Public Rights-of-Way Accessibility Guidelines (PROWAG) 

In the City’s efforts to comply with the Americans with Disabilities Act for projects and 
activities occurring within the public rights-of-way, effective December 16, 2014, all 
concerned personnel will utilize the most current version of the Public Rights-of-Way 
Accessibility Guidelines (PROWAG) as a guide and primary reference.  These 
guidelines will be used in lieu of the ADA Accessibility Guidelines (ADAAG).  

The PROWAG guidelines will soon be adopted by the Department of Justice as the 
enforceable standard, at which point they will be mandatory. 

The PROWAG is currently in draft form.  This directive adopts the PROWAG, as 
existing.  Once the PROWAG has been approved, the approved guidelines will 
automatically go into effect as the adopted final version. 

Please see the link below for the Public Rights-of-Way Accessibility Guidelines. 

http://www.access-board.gov/attachments/article/743/nprm.pdf 

_____________________________ 

Jim Smith 
Assistant City Manager of Operations 

_____________________________ 

Larry Stevens 
City Manager 

Office of the City Manager 
PO Box 2970 

Edmond, Oklahoma 73083-2970 

(405) 359-4704 

Fax (405) 359-4767 
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